
Dr. Lyons' Farewell

Dillard University faculty, staff, students, Board Members and Alumni gathered on Wednesday,
June 27, 2012 to wish Interim President Dr. James E. Lyons Sr. and Mrs. Lyons , a fond
farewell. With well wishes, gifts, and kind words, various members of the Dillard community
shared their congratulations, thanks and praise for a job well done in 2011-2012. 

  

  

The office of University Communications & Marketing created a video presentation, "The Year
of the Lyons".

  

Watch the video here...
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http://youtu.be/vfMv9tLtogg
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